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November 10, 2023

Australian Electoral Commission

COMMENT ON SUGGESTION NO 42 FOR THE 2023-24 NSW REDISTRIBUTION

I write in support of Zali Steggall’s thoughtful submission regarding the future of the Warringah
division and of retaining the name Warringah. Both of her suggestions (Options A and B) make sense
geographically and in stressing the community of interests.

Thank you for inviting public comment.

Kate Eccles OAM
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